
Subject: NLH - Application for the Construction and Installation of Ultra-Fast Electric Vehicle Charging 
Stations - Revised Filing Schedule 
 
Following a request from DriveNL on July 12 to submit comments on this application, the Board has 
revised the filing schedule as follows:  
 
Comments Submission: Thursday, July 13, 2023 
Hydro’s Reply:  Tuesday, July, 18, 2023         
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary    
 


